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Research participants needed.  

Commonwealth Bank branch and ATM accessibility 

  

The Digital Access team at Vision Australia is undertaking some research for 

Commonwealth Bank on the accessibility of their bank branches and ATM’s. The Digital 

Access team at Vision Australia is looking for people who have a mobility impairment to take 

part.   

The research is scheduled for the 15th, 16th, 17th, 21st, 23rd and 30th of July 2015 

Each session will take place at a Commonwealth Bank branch in Sydney (TBA) and will last 

up to 2 hours. During the evaluation participants will be invited to attempt a number of 

banking tasks within the branch and will be asked a series of questions about their 

experience at the end.  

Please note, eligible participants will be compensated for their time and reimbursed any 

travel expenses. 

Anyone interested in taking part can contact Leona Zumbo for more information, on 02 9334 

3522 or email   leona.zumbo@visionaustralia.org 
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